
To Whom it may Concern
September 2023

We are currently seeking sponsorship for our 2011 Junior boys team to have a
new kit for the season ahead. The team is managed by Dean Craig and coaching
staff includes David Morrow and Gordon Nicholl. The team currently plays in the
NIBFA National League.

We would be grateful if you were willing to sponsor the kit as per the costs
outlined in the sponsorship package brochure. We appreciate that times are
difficult for business and hope that a sponsorship would be feasible, in return we
will promote your business on our club app to all 700+ members and our social
media channels.

It is thanks to sponsorships such as yours that we are able to provide football for
650 children from the Greater Lisburn area this year.

Thanks in advance.

Yours sincerely

Susan Jackson
Secretary
Hillsborough Boys Junior Football Club
Hillsborough Girls Football Club
Hillsborough Knight
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